MANAGEMENT INFORMATION SYSTEMS

NEWSLETTER OPIM BUSINESS

TH ISSUE JANUARY 2017





I ENJOY INTRODUCING STUDENTS TO DIFFERENT TYPES OF TECHNOLOGIES AND FIND IT EMPOWERING AND HUMBLING TO KNOW THAT MY STUDENTS' CAREERS WILL BENEFIT GREATLY FROM THIS KNOWLEDGE

-SHUN-YANG LEE, OPIM FACULTY



TABLE OF CONTENTS:

- Semester Workshops
- Involvement Fair
- Job Opportunities
- Students Spotlight
- Faculty Spotlight



UPCOMING EVENTS:

- MIS Meet and Greet Febuary 16th, BUSI Lounge 5-6:30pm
- Linux Workshop Febuary 10th, OPIM lab 1-3pm

FOR UPCOMING WORK-SHOPS

Register at: s.uconn.edu/opim



INFORMATION MANAGEMENT ASSOCIATION

IMA has begun to reconvene its weekly meetings for the Spring semester. The new meeting dates and times are Tuesday, 6:30 - 8:00PM in room BUSN 122 (Unless otherwise specified.)





The Information Management Association (IMA) kicked off the semester at UConn's Involvement Fair on Wednesday, January 25th.

Twenty five students showed interest in the organization, leaving their contact information. Jenny Tang, the vice president of IMA, said she was pleased with the turnout at the involvement fair, especially being that it is the second semester when clubs tend to see less new interests in comparison to the fall.

IMA's faculty advisor, Ion Moore was optimistic about the turn out and is looking forward to the addition of new members this semester. One of the organization's goals for the semester is to drive interest in the organization, increase attendance at events and organize more events and workshops for members.

Additionally, interested individuals can sign up on this web form for updates about becoming a member of IMA. Membership is open to students of any major or grade level, though it focuses on preparing students for a career in the information technology field through networking and professional development workshops.

UPCOMING WORKSHOPS

INTRODUCTION TO LINUX FRIDAY, FEB. 10TH

INTRODUCTION TO SQL FRIDAY, FEB. 24TH

INTRODUCTION TO RASPBERRY PI FRIDAY, APRIL 7TH



EXPLORING IOT THROUGH
SPLUNK ANALYTICS
FRIDAY, APRIL 21ST

REGISTER AT: S.UCONN.EDU/OPIM





Aetna is now hiring UConn MIS students for a full-time positions starting in May 2017. The positions available are focused on Computer Engineering and Telecommunication technology. Aetna is looking for individuals with knowledge of technology and telecommunications. The position is highly teamwork oriented and it involves complex problem solving.

- **В ЈовХ Номе**
- FIND A JOB
- W My JOBMAIL

EY's Risk Advisory Practice out of Stamford, Conn. is hiring UConn students for one internship and one staff position. Students with a background in accounting, information systems, computer science, finance or management are encouraged to apply. Members of the risk team will work with clients to improve their businesses through establishing and maintaining effective risk and control environment.



The Computer Center & Information Technology Services (UITS) is now hiring students with a strong background in computer systems and information technology. UITS is hoping to find two students to fill these positions, one with a focus on Windows software and the other with a focus on Linux.

This is a great opportunity for those with the aforementioned skills to gain valuable real-world work experience in the information technology field



CONNECT WITH US

WEBSITE:

mis.business.uconn.edu

EMAIL:

mis@business.uconn.edu

ADDRESS:

2100 Hillside Road Unit 1041

SCAN TO SIGN UP FOR WORKSHOPS:





STUDENT SPOTLIGHT — ZACHARY REGAN

With the start of a new year, so begins Zach Regan's new job of IMA Treasurer. As a junior Management Information Systems (MIS) major, this is Zach's

first position in IMA. He began his involvement with the organization at the beginning of his sophomore year.

As an MIS major, Zach said he joined IMA as a way to get involved, for career development and to meet other students in his major. After his first year in IMA, Zach decided to run for a position because he said he wanted to get more involved with the inner workings of the organization.

As the new treasurer, Zach hopes to drive interest in IMA amongst students and ultimately raise attendance at meetings. For his position in particular, he hopes to seek more funding so the club can put on more events and workshops for members.



MEET AND GREET

Are you interested in the Management Information Systems (MIS) major or just want to learn more about the different options available in UConn's School of Business? Stop by the MIS Meet and Greet to talk about the MIS major and the departments requirements.

The event is being held on Thursday, February 16th in the Business School lounge from 5 p.m. to 6:30 p.m.



FACULTY SPOTLIGHTSHUNG-YANG LEE

Lee teaches two different courses at UConn, Business Information Systems (OPIM 3103) at the undergraduate level and Predictive Modeling (OPIM 5604) at the graduate level taught in the GBLC (Graduate Business Learning Center) in downtown Hartford.

When asked why he went into teaching, Lee said he enjoys learning new things. He loves working with students because he is constantly learning from them. He knows that information technology is extremely important.

"Being in academia, particularly in the information systems field, you are constantly learning new technologies and figuring out how things work, which I enjoy very much," Lee said.